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Lunch Program Information

LUNCH PROGRAM INFORMATION

Each month hot lunch calendars are posted on the school’s website at www.millburn24.net.
Each day your child has a choice of the offered entrée or an alternate option. There are more
choices for the students in grades 6-8. On the days your child does not want the hot lunch, they
must bring a lunch from home. They can either purchase milk (white or chocolate) by using a

“milk only” ticket or they can bring a drink. A few things to keep in mind:

* microwave ovens are not available;
* drinks from home should be in a non-breakable container or Thermos®

e milkis included with the hot lunch.

The general procedures are as follows: your child’s order form and money (or RevTrak receipt)
are sent to the cafeteria for processing. Tickets are issued with your child’s name and
homeroom on it. In grades K-5, the tickets are kept in your child’s classroom. Every day the
teacher will ask, “Who is having hot lunch?” or “Who needs their milk ticket?” The children are
either given their tickets to take to the lunchroom or the tickets are sent to the lunchroom
supervisors at the appropriate time. The cafeteria personnel mark the tickets and return them

to the correct classroom.

When your child’s ticket has two punches left on it, a form is given to your child to bring home.
Extra ticket order forms are always available in the school’s office, cafeteria, and on line at
www.millburn24.net. A helpful hint is to keep enough money for one lunch tucked away in
your child’s backpack for “emergency” use only. Just in case your child’s lunch ticket is used up

and a new one was not requested, your child can purchase a lunch with the cash.



